
EUROPEAN COMMISSION 
Cabinet of Viviane Reding 
Vice-President of the European Commission 

Head of Cabinet 

Brussels, 7 May 2012 
MS/DTZ/jl Ares(2012) 538205 

Dear Mr Mackenzie, 

On behalf of Vice-President Viviane Reding I would like to thank you for your letter 
dated 27 April 2012, concerning the unlawful discrimination of European School (Lux 
II) parents and children. 

As this matter falls into the area of activity of Vice-President Maroš Šefcovič who is the 
Member of the Commission responsible for Inter-institutional relations and 
Administration, I have transmitted your letter to his private office, Mr Juraj Nociar, 
Head of Cabinet (tel.: +32 2 299 01 76 - e-mail: jurai.nociarfgìec.europa.eu), for 
appropriate follow-up. 

Yours sincerely, 

YR 

Mr Gordon Mackenzie 
Cour de Justice 
Bâtiment T 1084 
L - 2925 Luxembourg 

e-mail: gordon.mackenzie@curia.europa.eu 

Mail : European Commission - Office : BERL 12/294 -1049 Brussels - Belgium 
Adress : rue de la Loi / Wetstraat 200 , 1040 Bruxelles / Brussel 
Tel. +32-2-298.12.30 - Fax: +32-2-299.92.01 - eMail : Martin.Selmavr® ec.europa.eu 

Ref. Ares(2012)558547 - 07/05/2012

mailto:gordon.mackenzie@curia.europa.eu

